
December, 2023 
 

Notification of newly established closed days 
 
 
Dear Valued Client:  
 
Northern Culture Museum has been open 365 days all the year round since its 
establishment in 1946. As The greatest Landowner Ito family's mansion, we have been 
pleased to welcome many customers from within the country and abroad until today. 
 
However, we decided to establish some newly closed days, mainly on Tuesdays, at the 
main building (head office) of Northern Culture Museum and Shimizu-en Garden from 
next April in 2024 to go along with changes in social economy and labor environment 
these days. 
 
 
1. The organizations of Northern Culture Museum Foundation 
 

 a. Northern Culture Museum ―The greatest Landowner Ito family's mansion― 
(main building / head office) 

  2-15-25 Somi, Konan-ward, Niigata City, Niigata Prefecture, 950-0205, Japan 
 
 b. Shimizu-en Garden ―National Sites of Scenic Beauty― 
  7-9-32 Daiei-cho, Shibata City, Niihgata Prefecture, 957-0056, Japan 
 
 c. Northern Culture Museum Niigata Branch ―The former villa of Ito family, 
  the place of Aizu Yaichi's death― 
  2-562 Minamihama-dori, Chuo-ward, Niigata City, Niigata Prefecture, 951-8112, 

Japan 
 
 
2. Closed days of each facility 
 

 a. Northern Culture Museum (main building / head office) 
 【Closed days】: Every Tuesday (if a Tuesday is a national holiday, then the next 
         day) except for April, May, October and November. 
 
 b. Shimizu-en Garden 
 【Closed days】: Every Tuesday (if a Tuesday is a national holiday, then the next 
         day), the year-end (Dec 27～31), except for April, May, October 
         and November. 
 
 c. Northern Culture Museum Niigata Branch 
 【Closed days】: Every Monday (if a Monday is a national holiday, then the next 
         day), December 28 to the end of February. (No changes) 

 
≪Note≫ 
 We would surely accept all the customers who have already completed the reservations 
for visiting us in 2024 up to the present even if it should be our closed days. 

 
    Sincerely yours, 
                      Katsuya Ito, 
                      The board chairman 
                      Northern Culture Museum Foundation 


